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Background 
 
After consultation in October 2020, it was agreed at National Council in April 2021 that one 
National Council meeting per annum would continue to be fully virtual; this followed the 
success of holding virtual meetings throughout the Covid period. 
 
As National Council are aware, financial constraints are ongoing for Table Tennis England’s 
budget and all departments have needed to make savings to ensure that we balance our 
ongoing financial commitments. 
 
A key area of expense are the physical meetings of various committees, and we are seeking 
to reduce physical National Council meetings by a further one meeting per annum (so two in 
total). For information, the Board has also agreed to hold two virtual meeting per annum to 
further reduce the organisations expenses. 
 

Recommendation 

Of the four National Council meetings held per annum, two are to be held virtually. 
 

 

 

 


